
APPENDIX 1 

Integrated Care Group 

Chairs:  

Dr Jagan John, Clinical Lead, NHS Barking and Dagenham Clinical Commissioning Group 

Jane Gateley, Director of Strategic Delivery, Barking Havering and Redbridge Clinical 

Commissioning Groups 

 

Items to be escalated to the Health & Wellbeing Board  

� The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note progress of the integrated care sub 
group  
 

Meeting Attendance 

24 February 2014:         56% (9 of 16) 

24 March 2014:              50% (8 of 16) 

28 April 2014:                 67% (10 of 15) 

 

Performance 

Please note that no performance targets have been agreed as yet; going forward the 

group will review progress against Barking and Dagenham targets delivered through 

achievement of milestones in Better Care Fund schemes. 

 

Action(s) since last report to the Health and Wellbeing Board  
� The previous three meetings of the Integrated Care Group (February – April 2014) 

have been dedicated to the development of Better Care Fund (BCF) proposals and 
detailed project plans to support these.  
 

� The group has strengthened governance arrangements around the BCF plan; the local 
operational group has been reframed to oversee Better Care Fund projects. This group 
will be accountable to the Integrated Care Sub Group who will monitor progress 
against target. The Integrated Care Sub Group will report progress to the Health and 
Wellbeing Board.  
 

� BCF plans include the following schemes around which the Sub group agenda will be 
framed going forward:  
o Scheme 1: Integrated Health and Social Care Teams  
o Scheme 2: Discharge from Hospital  
o Scheme 3: Intermediate Care/Reablement  
o Scheme 4: Mental health support outside hospital 
o Scheme 5: Joint Commissioning 
o Scheme 6: Support for Family Carers 
o Scheme 7: Care Bill implementation 
o Scheme 8: Prevention/Falls 
o Scheme 9: End of life  
o Scheme 10: Equipment and Adaptations  
o Scheme 11: Dementia support 
 

 

  



 

 

Action and Priorities for the coming period 
� The group will now focus on finalising of the Better Care Fund scheme project 

plans, monitoring delivery, and addressing any issues arising from BCF 
implementation; regular updates will be provided to the Health and Wellbeing 
Board.  
 

� The group is in the process of developing reablement metrics; the Health and 
Wellbeing Board will be updated on progress. 
 

� The group will develop an end of life care update paper which will go to the Health 
and Wellbeing Board in June 2014.  

 

 

 

Contact: Emily Plane, Project Officer, Strategic Delivery, BHR CCGs 

Tel: 0208 822 3052; Email: Emily.Plane@onel.nhs.uk   


